





process, it is concluded that the granting of the requested waiver will most likely result in the
good faith efforts of the Petitioner to commercialize the intellectual property to be developed
under the forthcoming research agreement.

Thus, upon the evaluation of the present Petition for Waiver in view of the objectives and
considerations as set forth in 10 CFR 784, it is recommended that the requested waiver be
granted.

Wendell A. Peete, Jr. '
NNSA Patent Attorney
NNSA Office of the General Counsel



Based on the foregoing Statement of Considerations and the representations of the attached
Waiver Petition, it is determined that the interests of the United States and the general public will
best be served by a waiver of patent rights of the scope described above and, therefore, the
waiver is granted.
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